U.S. Forest Service, Payette National Forest
Attn: Linda Jackson, Payette Forest Supervisor
500 North Mission Street

McCall, ID 83638

I am writing to show my support for Midas Gold Idaho's proposed Stibnite Gold Project. | believe that this
initiative will support efforts to clean up the atmosphere and leave positive impacts for Idaho.

Years of poorly planned mining projects have unfortunately left the historic Stibnite Mining District
ravaged with destruction and pollution. Upon reviewing Midas Gold Idaho’s plan, they aim to introduce a
new era of mining with great concern with leaving the region better than it was before. This unique
opportunity that will not cost g single dollar to local taxpayers has great potential to improve the Stibnite
area and provide economic surplus to the area.

The Stibnite Gold Project would provide hundreds of local Idahoans with jobs, thereby adding millions of
dollars to both state and local economies. Prospective workers may apply fora variety of management,
accounting, logistics, engineering, and general labor roles. Employees can receive bonuses overthe
normal local income. To offer an example with comparable salaries in ldaho, a worker would make
$80,000 a year in comparison to the $35,000 average in the surrounding area. Additionally, the plan
would support training opportunities for Idahoans throughout the life of its project by working directly with
schools, community colleges and the Idaho Department of Labor.

communication throughout the process.

I'hope you understand the many employment benefits this plan has to offerand improve the lives of
many. | appreciate the opportunity to provide input to the U.S. Forest Service and comment in support of
the Stibnite Gold Project. | urge youto adopt Alternative 2 proposed by Midas Gold.

Many thanks,
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